
 

      North Dakota Licensure Verifications  
 

It is the North Dakota Board of Pharmacy’s policy that all verifications of 
licenses should be conducted through our online primary source verification 

search at: www.nodakpharmacy.com/verify.asp       This verification is real 
time and provides a date / time stamp. 

 

Any variations from this policy should be communicated to the Board Office  
for consideration by the staff.   
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